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Greetings on Bodhi Day

Dear friends,
In the spirit of friendship, | wish you a happy Bodhi Day! | pray that your

celebrations are meaningful and allow for connection and celebration with loved
ones.

| hope that together we can continue to spread kindness to others and take the
necessary step to nourish our spirits in prayer and meditation.

With every blessing,
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The Right Revd John R. Stephens
Bishop

JRS:wls

1410 Nanton Avenue, Vancouver, B.C. V6H 2E2 | Telephone (604) 684-6306 | Fax (604) 684-7017 | 1-800-665-1105 (B.C. only)



